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The Central Tablelands Branch of NSWAA have voted unanimously that the Senate take 
responsibility and take action to prevent the drift of spray herbicides by farmers, land 
holders and corporations, through crop spraying as the drift is killing native flora which is 
valuable to food security and honeybee and fauna resources. 

The drift of herbicides is causing the destruction of native flora including eucalypt tress that 
are many years old and irreplaceable. 

We request the Senate take action to remedy this situation before it becomes too late. 

 

Malcolm Porter 

Central Tablelands Branch President 
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